Thank you to the authors for their careful consideration and responses to my comments on the original manuscript. I congratulate the authors on the development of this flexible risk assessment tool that has wide applicability. The manuscript is now much improved, and the English grammar flows much better. I suggest that it is now suitable for publication. Below I summarize how the authors’ responses satisfy my main concerns with the original manuscript.

1) My first main suggestion for the original manuscript was to include some statement about the constraint of the approach to reproduce the track statistics of the input data. This is now acknowledged in the revised manuscript.
2) My second main suggestion was to state clearly the assumption of stationarity. This is now stated in the revised manuscript.
3) I’m glad to see that the revised manuscript now acknowledges that at-sea winds may extend inland due to the Kaplan and De Maria (1995) wind decay switching on only when the eye crosses the coast. 
4) I accept the authors’ explanation for why the treatment of asymmetry is not discussed at length in this paper. The new reference to the Wind Enhanced Scheme is sufficient. 
5) My suggested references have been added.
All my minor comments on the original manuscript have been responded to adequately.

